
Year Two Home Learning 

 Spring 1, Week 6 10.2.23 
 

It has been such a busy week! We hope that the children aren’t too tired following 
two trips in one week! We would like to say a big thank you to all the parents who 
were able to come with us on our trips to Dulwich College and the Royal Festival 
Hall. These trips are such a valuable experience for the children and they give them 
the opportunity to consolidate what they have been learning in school. 
 

    This week… 
 

 Monday marked the start of Children’s Mental Health week. This year’s 
theme is ‘Let’s Connect’ which focuses on making meaningful connections 
with others. The children went to a special assembly hosted by Kate M and 
Simone, and in class they have participated in various activities focused on 
promoting mental wellbeing. Follow this link for some ideas to promote mental 
wellbeing at home. 
 

 In History we have continued to learn about Ernest 
Shackleton and his Endurance expedition to Antarctica. 
The team at Dulwich College told us so many interesting 
facts about Shackleton and it was great to be able to 
see some historical artefacts. Did you know that 
Shackleton and 6 of his crew spent 17 days on the 
James Caird sailing from Elephant Island to South 
Georgia? They were trying to reach a whaling station to 
get help and rescue the rest of their crew. 

 
 Emily organised our trip to the Royal Festival Hall to see the ‘Brightsparks’ 

concert. It was amazing to see and hear an orchestra in real life!  Thank you 
Emily! 
 

 In Maths we have continued to learn about money and find total amounts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope that you all have a fantastic half term! 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/

